March 21, 2011 RESERVO R LEVEL AND SNOW UPDATE

The snowpack typically peaks in the next 2-3 weeks in the Upper R o Gande, R o
Chama and Sangre de Cristo basins. This past week the snowpack slipped relative to
the average, but there is a good chance (70% of snow tonight (Mnday) and
Tuesday. After tomorrow, there is not much snow in the forecast until the end of
the week, when there is a 40% chance. Maxi mum daytine tenperatures are forecast to
be in the 40s and 50s so there could be sonme nelting. Storage in Elephant
Butte/ Caball o declined this past week as releases began from Caballo. In the past
two years storage has decreased 50,000 to 100,000 ac-ft about this tine, wth
i ncreases begi nning again once the runoff period starts.

COMBI NED STORAGE El ephant Butte and Caball o
March 18, 2011 534, 208 acre-feet

SNOW - PRECI PI TATI ON UPDATE
Based on Mountain Data from NRCS SNOTEL Sites
As of Monday March 21, 2011

BASI N ELEV. SNOW WATER EQUI VALENT  TOTAL PRECI PI TATI ON
Data Site Nane (Ft) % %
Avg Avg
UPPER Rl O GRANDE BASI N
Basi n wi de percent of average 89 93
Rl O CHAMA BASI N
Basi n wi de percent of average 73 72
SANGRE DE CRI STO MOUNTAI N RANGE BASI NS
Basi n wi de percent of average 58 74
WOLF CREEK

bolf Creek Summit, CO Snotel Site

& Lat 37 29° N Lon 106 457 W Elev 11000 feet NRCE ID DGM17S  NWS ID WCSCZ
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UPPER RI O CRANDE VALLEY/ EASTERN SAN JUAN MOUNTAI NS BELOW 10000 FT-
I NCLUDI NG . . CREEDE. . . SOUTH FORK

345 AM MDT MON MAR 21 2011

TODAY



PARTLY SUNNY. HI GHS 42 TO 56. SOUTHWEST W NDS 10 TO15 MPH | NCREASI NG TO 15 TO 25
MPH | N THE AFTERNOON. GUSTS UP TO45 MPH.

TONI GHT

CLOUDY. SNOW LI KELY AND CHANCE OF RAIN. SNOWACCUMULATI ON UP TO 5 I NCHES. LOWS 18
TO 29. SOQUTHWEST W NDS 10 TO20 MPH GUSTS UP TO 40 MPH UNTIL M DNI GHT. CHANCE OF
PRECI PI TATI ON 70 PERCENT.

TUESDAY

SOUTHWEST W NDS 15 TO 30 MPH W TH GUSTS TO AROUND 45 MPH. CLOUDY. SNOW LI KELY AND
CHANCE OF RAIN. SNOW ACCUMULATI ONUP TO 1 INCH. HI GHS 34 TO 46. CHANCE OF

PRECI PI TATI ON 70 PERCENT.

TUESDAY NI GHT

MOSTLY CLOUDY. SLIGHT CHANCE OF RAIN AND SNOWUNTIL M DNI GHT. .. THEN SLI GHT CHANCE
OF SNOW SHOWERS AFTERM DNI GHT. LOWS 14 TO 22. WEST WNDS 15 TO 25 MPH W TH GUSTS
TOAROUND 45 MPH DECREASI NG TO 10 TO 15 MPH AFTER M DNI GHT. CHANCE OF PRECI PI TATI ON
10 PERCENT.

V\EDNESDAY

MOSTLY SUNNY. Storage in Elephant Butte and Caballo, Oct-Sep
H GHS 40 TO 800 -

49. SOUTHWEST
W NDS 10 TO20
VPH.

V\EDNESDAY

NI GHT

PARTLY CLOUDY.
LONS 16 TO 25.

THURSDAY
PARTLY SUNNY.
SLI GHT CHANCE
OF RAI N AND
SNON SHOVERS I N —2008-2009 2009-2010 — 2010-2011
THE 300
'\/le N(;. . THEN I I I I I I I I I I I

SLI GHT CHANCE O N D J F M A M J J A S
OF SHOVWERS | N

Storage (1,000 ac-ft)

THE AFTERNOON.
H GHS 41 TO 51. CHANCE OF PRECI PI TATI ON 10 PERCENT.

THURSDAY NI GHT
PARTLY CLOUDY. LOWS 18 TO 26.

FRI DAY

PARTLY SUNNY. SLI GHT CHANCE OF RAI N AND SNOW SHOWERS | NTHE MORNI NG .. THEN SLI GHT
CHANCE OF SHOVERS | N THE AFTERNOON. HI GHS 44 TO 52. CHANCE OF PRECI PI TATI ON 20
PERCENT.

FRI DAY NI GHT

MOSTLY CLOUDY. CHANCE OF SNOW SHOWERS AND SLI GHT CHANCE OF SHOWAERS UNTI L

M DNI GHT. . . THEN SLI GHT CHANCE OF SNOWSHOWERS AFTER M DNI GHT. LOWS 18 TO 27. CHANCE
OF PRECI PI TATI ON30 PERCENT.

SATURDAY
MOSTLY CLOUDY. CHANCE OF SNOW SHOWAERS | N THE MORNI NG. . . THEN CHANCE OF SHOVERS | N
THE AFTERNOON. HI GHS 41 TO51. CHANCE OF PRECI Pl TATI ON 40 PERCENT.

SATURDAY NI GHT AND SUNDAY
MOSTLY CLOUDY WTH A 20 PERCENT CHANCE OF RAIN AND SNOW LOAS 14 TO 26. HI GHS 40 TO
49.



